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Small sunken vessel in Id-Daħla ta' tas-Sliema at Il-Port ta' Marsamxett 

 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a small vessel 

has sunk in Id-Daħla ta’ tas-Sliema at Il-Port ta’ Marsamxett, centered on the following 

position:  

 

  Latitude (N)    Longitude (E) 

 

  35° 54’.308    014° 30’.450 

 

A navigational aid buoy with light flashing Al.Oc.BuY.3s has been placed close to the 

above-mentioned position. 

 

Masters of vessels navigating in the area are warned of this danger to give a wide berth 

and navigate with caution when in the vicinity. 

 

Position is referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 

 

 

Charts Affected: BA 117 

 

 


